
  
Dear Friends,  

 

As we are approaching the 2020 Pinal County Junior Livestock (PCJL) Fair we are 

always faced with the task of providing a financial opportunity for those youth exhibitors 

that are less fortunate and may not have the resources when it comes to our livestock 

auction.  

 

Therefore, we are seeking donations through our Blue Ribbon Fund to help those youth 

exhibitors during the sale of their animal during the auction.  

With your financial support/donation the Blue Ribbon Fund’s mission is to provide 

financial help to these youth exhibitors during the auction to bring them to a breakeven 

point at the sale of their animal. The 4-H and FFA youth exhibitors in our community put 

in a lot of hard work and dedication each year and your financial support will help our 

future leaders of this country.  

 

The PCJL Committee’s mission is to provide many worthwhile experiences and 

opportunities for the livestock exhibitors. It teaches skills and encourages safe handling 

of animals offering a learning emphasis on success, but not determined by competition.  

 

The PCJLC is a 501c3 non-profit organization and in addition your donation is 

completely tax deductible.  

 

Auction day is Saturday March 28th,  please help us invest into our youth of Pinal 

County. You can make checks payable to PCJLC – Blue Ribbon Fund Account and mail 

to PCJLC P.O. Box 12535 Casa Grande, AZ 85130.  

 

Thank you for your generous support 

Sincerely,  

 
Carlos Gamez 

Auction Sales Chairman  

Pinal County Jr. Livestock Committee  
PO Box 12535, Casa Grande, Arizona 85130 * www.pcjuniorlivestock.org 


